Drew Swenson, Riverwalk, LLC

2 Market Street, Suite 500

Portland, Maine 04101

December 28, 2006

RE:
Administrative approval for site plan amendments to the Ocean Gateway Garage.
CBL:
020 C023001
Dear Mr. Swenson:

This letter regards your December 8, 2006 application (ID# 2006-0235) to revise the approved site plan for the Ocean Gateway Garage, located at India, Middle, and Fore Streets.  The amendments include changes to internal configuration of stairs (and corresponding shift in parking space configuration) and exterior design.  These revisions also include development of first floor retail space along the Fore Street frontage, which had originally been approved as a second phase of development.      
Please note that approvals of the Ocean Gateway Garage amendments are subject to the original conditions of approval from the April 25, 2006 approval.                                       .

The revised plan has been reviewed and approved by the Planning and Development and Public Works Departments.

If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact Bill Needelman, Senior Planner, at 874-8722. 

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

cc: 
Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director

Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director


Barbara Barhydt, Acting Development Review Services Manager

      
Bill Needelman, Senior Planner

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

    
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Jeanie Bourke, Inspections Division

Michael Bobinsky, Public Works Director

    
Eric Labelle, City Engineer

Bill Clark, Public works

Jim Carmody, Transportation Manager

     
Jeff Tarling, City Arborist

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Captain Greg Cass, Fire Prevention

     
Assessor's Office
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